
 

Dear Parents, 

This is your child’s spelling overview for the first half term 
of the autumn term. Each half term we will be sending out 
these overviews so that you can be practicing with your 
child at home.  

Each week your child will come home with a spelling list. 
They will have been challenged to also find 5 other words 
which fit the rule. As homework, your child will need to 
prove they can use each word in context by using each 
word in a sentence.  

Your child will be tested using a variety of methods. These 
will ensure that they not only know how to spell the word 
but can also use it in their writing. This means that on 
some occasions, your child will not have a score out of 10.  

At the end of each unit there will be a dictation test to 
assess how well they have learned the words over the half 
term. 


